
Published on American Geosciences Institute (https://www.americangeosciences.org)

Home > AGI to Host a Professional Development Workshop for Underrepresented, Early-Career 

Minorities Pursuing Faculty-Track Positions

AGI to Host a Professional Development Workshop for Underrepresented, Early-
Career Minorities Pursuing Faculty-Track Positions
The American Geosciences Institute (AGI), in collaboration with the National Academy of Engineering (NAE), is hosting a 

professional development workshop for underrepresented, early-career minorities interested in careers in research and academia. 

The workshop, entitled Developing a Diverse Professoriate: A Professional Development Workshop for Underrepresented-

Minority, Early-Career Faculty in the Geosciences, will be held in the Washington D.C. area from Wednesday, April 4 through 

Friday, April 6, 2012.
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